C10 COMMUNICATION CW (Public Hearing) - July 7, 2020 Item # 4

From: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>
To: <u>Bellisario, Adelina</u>

Subject: FW: [External] Fw: Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.20.001

Date: July-06-20 9:36:33 AM

From: Carella, Tony < Tony. Carella@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Friday, July 3, 2020 6:07 PM

To: Joe Cirasella < >; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Cardile, Lucy < Lucy. Cardile@vaughan.ca>

Subject: Re: [External] Fw: Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.20.001

Joe, by copy of your email to the City Clerk, your comments become part of the public record on this file. Thank you for registering your concerns.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 3, 2020, at 5:11 PM, Joe Cirasella <<u>c</u> > wrote:

Sorry Tony please see below

From: Joe Cirasella

Sent: July 3, 2020 6:06 PM

To: tonycarella@vaughan.ca <tonycarella@vaughan.ca> Subject: Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.20.001

Hi Tony,

Thank you for calling me today, your quick response was greatly appreciated. I am very concerned about the building proposal at 9630 Islington Ave. I feel that with the building going up on the east side of Islington, this new building and the plaza there will be a great deal of traffic and havoc. The following points should be carefully researched.

- 1. Traffic
- 2. Entrance and exit being from Napa Valley will cause a great deal of traffic with the entrance of the plaza being so close
- 3. Noise garbage pickup, deliveries entrance and exit to underground parking. Also the entrance should not be on Napa Valley.

4. Littering. The garbage form the plaza who by the way do a very poor job in maintaining it clean. Garbage from the plaza is everywhere. This apartment building will just add more garbage.

I recommend that instead of allowing for an apartment building the developers change to Townhomes. This would fall well within the surrounding community. I have been speaking to many of my neighbours and they are very angry at council for even entertaining these developers request.

I humbly request that council adhere to the request of the community who have elected you all to represent us in matters such as this.

As our councilor I am requesting your support and be our voice in stopping this project from proceeding.

Thank you
Joe Cirasella (jr)